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Principal’s Message 

Voluntary School  
Contributions 

Kindy:  
$40 per child 

 

PP-Yr 6:  
$60 per child 

 

P&C Contribution 
$40 per child 

Please make your payment 
through the office.  

We accept 
Cash, Eftpos & Direct Debit. 

 

Direct Debit 
BSB: 066160 

ACCT: 009 000 80 
Padbury Primary School  

Surname/Year as reference 
 

Thankyou 
 

 

School Address 
27 MacDonald Ave 
Padbury 6025 
 

Ph:  6206 7950 
 

Email:padbury.ps@ 
education.wa.edu.au 
 

Web: www.padburyps. 
wa.edu.au 
 

ABSENTEE  
0437 208 493 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BELL TIMES 
 

Start of day:   8.55am 
Recess:         10.55am 
Lunch:          12.45pm 
End of day:    3.00pm 
 
TERM DATES 2023  
 
Term 1 
30th Jan—6th April  
 
Term 2 
24th April—30th June 
 
Term 3 
17th July—22nd Sept 
 
Term 4 
9th Oct—14th Dec 

 C a r i n g  f o r  t h e  F u t u r e  

Pa dbur y  P r ima r y  S choo l  

NEWSLETTER ISSUE No. 8 
 1st June 2023 

Tomorrow will be my final day as Principal of Padbury PS and I am writing my 
final piece for the newsletter with a mixture of sadness, pride and excitement.  
 
I am saddened at the thought of not seeing our students, staff and parents on 
a day-to-day basis. This is not something I could say about every school I have 
worked in and is a measure of how highly I value Padbury PS and the school 
community.  
 
Our students provide wonderful evidence of the quality teaching and parent-
ing they receive, and we are constantly reminded of what great kids they are. 
Their endeavour, behaviour, attitude and general approach to their schooling 
is wonderful to see and an absolute credit to them! 
 
I am proud of the success that Padbury PS has achieved over the past 8½ 
years. The school has developed a wonderful reputation for high academic 
achievement and for creating such a positive environment for our students to 
develop into responsible and caring community members. Student behaviour 
is of the highest standard and this is again a credit to staff and parents who 
have worked so hard to create this outstanding school culture. 
 
I am excited at moving on to the next phase and enjoying the opportunity to 
take life at a more leisurely pace after 46 years in education. (I must add that 
I’m not sure whether my wife is excited about this though)  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to say a huge THANK YOU to the entire 
school community for the support and effort during my time at Padbury PS. 
You are the vital fabric of the school and will be key to its continued success.  
 
I would like to wish everyone the best for the future and please be assured that 
Padbury PS will always hold a special place in heart. 
 

THANK YOU AND BEST WISHES  
 

OUT OF HOURS CHILD CARE 
The school council met last night to consider submissions from interested  
parties for the out of hours school care program. 
 
At this stage, a preferred provider has been identified and preliminary  
discussions are still being undertaken with this provider. Parents will be kept 
up to date as the school works through the necessary processes required prior 
to the service commencing. 
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ART WORK WITH MRS PATTERSON 
 
Our students have been creating some wonderful artwork which is now on  
display in the front office. Don’t they all look amazing? 

 

Administration 
 

Neil Wood 
Principal 
 

Kim Atkins 
Deputy Principal 
 

Teri Tan 
Manager Corporate Services 
 

Michelle Innes  
School Officer 
 

School Council 2023 
 

Sasha Neame 
Chairperson 
 

Miyanna Stretch 
P&C Representative 
 

Jenny Evans 
Parent Representative 
 

Bindu Vayalakkara  
Parent Representative 
 

P&C Committee 2023 
 

Miyanna Stretch  
President 
 

Jenny Evans  
Vice President 
 

Anne Downing 
Treasurer 
 

Jenae Harlond 
Secretary  

ABSENTEE 
0437 208 493 

Advising your child's name 

and the reason for the 

absence. 

(sick, appointment etc) 

If you child 

is absent, 

please text: 
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RECONCILIATION WEEK 
Thank you Padbury PS and Year 1/2 Room 14 student for participating in our Statewide 
Services- Service Response Reconciliation Week activity.  
 
Staff at Statewide Services loved hearing from the students about what Reconciliation 
means to them and what they think a reconciled future would look like. The student’s 
voices have been put up in our “Reflection space” for staff to view and reflect on.  
 
It’s important to hear the voices of our children and young people and we thank you for 
yours.   
 
Jelica Grbic - Statewide Services 

 
Room 17—Reconciliation Week  

 
 

  
 

Education  
Security 
If you notice  
suspicious  

behaviour on  
our school  
site call: 

 
1800 177 777 

9264 4771 

PUPIL FREE 
DAYS 2023 

 

Term 1 
30th & 31st Jan 

6th March  
 

Term 2 
25th April  

2nd & 5th June  
 

Term 3 
17th July 

 

Term 4 
9th October 

25th September 

15th Dec 

 

Have you joined                         

our parent run  

Facebook page?  

 

Connect with families and 

keep up to date with 

Newsletters, events and 

fundraising initiatives. 
 

Search : Padbury Primary 

Community and request 

to be added. 
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Congratulations to our Honour Award Recipients for Friday 26th May 
 

 

 
LUNCH ORDERS 2023 

  
Lunch orders are  
delivered to our 

school 3 days a week 
Monday/Thursday & 

Friday. 
 

To order go to: 
www.flexischools.com.au 

and register. 
 

Lunch orders must be 
placed before 8.30am on 

the day of your order. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Price Lists are available 

from the office or our 
school website.  

Please see the friendly 
staff at Tudor Uniforms 

Wangara for all your  
uniform requirements. 

Ph: 9408 2666 
 

Imogen N  Room 14  Year 1 

Alyx S Room 14  Year 2 

Sadie S  Room 18 Year 2 

Rosie G  Room 18 Year 2 

Bobby M Room 18 Year 3 

Aine B Room 15 Year 3 

Harvey J Room 15 Year 3 

Casper L Room 15 Year 4 

Alexsis S Rom 17 Year 6 

Summer N  Room 17 Year 6 

Leah B Room 17 Year 6  

Room 14 & 18 Assembly—”We love our school”  
Thank you to Room 14 and 18 for their assembly on  
Friday. They wanted to thank Mr Wood for making  
Padbury Primary School such a wonderful place to learn.  
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Term 3 Planner 2023 
Weeks 1-4 of a 10 week term 

 

 

 

Education  
Security 
If you notice  
suspicious  
behaviour on  
our school  
site call: 
1800 177 777 
9264 4632 

Term 2 Planner 2023 

TERM DATES 
2023  

 
Term 1 

30th Jan to  
6th Apr  

 
Term 2 

24th Apr to 
30th June 

 
Term 3 

17th July to 
22nd Sept 

 
Term 4 

9th Oct to 
14th Dec 

  MON TUES WED THUR FRI 

Week 6 

29/05 30/05 31/05 01/06 02/06 
  
STAFF  

DEVELOPMENT DAY 
Students do not 

attend 

Week 7 

05/06 
  
WA DAY PUBLIC 

HOLIDAY 
Students do not 

attend 

06/06 07/06 08/06 09/06 
  
School Cross Coun-

try 9am 

Week 8 

12/06 13/06 14/06 15/06 16/06 

Week 9 

19/06 20/06 21/06 22/06 
  
KINDY OPEN DAY 
2-3PM 

23/06 
  
Music + Choir 
ASSEMBLY 

Week 10 

26/06 27/06 28/06 29/06 30/06 
  
LAST DAY TERM 2 

  MON TUES WED THUR FRI 

Week 1 

17/07 
  
STAFF  

DEVELOPMENT DAY 
Students do not 

attend 

18/07 19/07 20/07 
Dance Till You Drop 

workshops P-6 

21/07 

Week 2 

24/07 25/07 26/07 28/07 
Dance Till You Drop 

workshops P-6 

29/07 

Week 3 
  

31/07 
Wanjoo Incursion 

concert with Gina + 

Guy 
 

01/08 02/08 03/08 
Dance Till You Drop 

workshops P-6 

04/08 

Week 4 
  

07/08 08/08 09/08 10/08 
Dance Till You Drop 

workshops P-6 

11/08 
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KINDERGARTEN & PRE-PRIMARY ENROLMENTS FOR 2024 
Enrolment applications are available from the front office or on our school website 

paburyps.wa.edu.au.  

 YOU NEED TO APPLY TO ENROL YOUR CHILDREN IN SCHOOL FOR 2024 IF THEY ARE: 

• starting Kindergarten and will be 4 years old by 30 June 2024 

• starting Pre-primary, the first year of compulsory school and will be 5 years old by  

30 June 2024 

Submit your application for enrolment to the front office along with a copy of  your child's 

birth certificate, copy of immunisation records, proof of address (utilities bill) and any  

family court orders. 
 
 


